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This is a reckless Bill! Basically a give-a-way to Developers, that does a way with
local control. Until rich folks quit coming prices won't come down. Seattle was one of
the top 5 cities for adding units last yr..been building for years. Prices still high and
rising. People who have bucks will always get the house they want..Developers will
always build towards fattening their own wallets. Any savings from splitting the cost of
land among more units, Duplexes etc. will just add to profits for them or the
speculators who build to rent. If you don't know that by this stage of your life..perhaps
you shouldn't be making decisions for the entire State.
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